
 
 

Translation 
 
 
No. TSE (PCL)008/03-2020 
    25 March 2020 
  
Subject  : The measurement of work from home policy 
 
To  : The president 
   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

In accordance with the current outbreak of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), and the rising number of infections, 
Thai Solar Energy Public Company Limited (the “Company”) is aware of the health and safety concerns of the employees and 
their family together with the intention to lower the risk from the epidemic. In line with the notification issued by the Bangkok 
Metropolitan Administration to reduce the risk of virus transmission, the Company will implement work from home policy 
applicable for all staff working at the head office of the Company (Metropolis Tower) and entering the office by means of 
switching manpower In the proportion of 50 percent effective from 24 March 2020 - 12 April 2020 (or until further notice). 

The Company has been preparing for the COVID-19 situation by utilizing digital technology such as video conferencing and 
providing access to the information system from a secured platform anywhere and anytime, the Company assure that activities 
and operations will be operated with normal efficiency and would not affect to any business operations. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
- signed - 
 
(Mr. Somphop Prompanapitak) 
Chief Operating Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact Support Office Department 
Tel. 02-258 4530 - 3 # 2401, 2405 


